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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 25, 2015

TO: Honorable Joe Straus, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3106 by Huberty (Relating to the period of time allowed for appointment of a board of

managers for a school district.), As Passed 2nd House

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would authorize the Commissioner of Education, before the second anniversary of the
date the board of managers of a district was appointed, to extend the authority of a board of
managers for up to two additional years if the commissioner, after receiving local
feedback, determines a district is making insufficient progress towards improving academic or
financial perfomance.

Local Government Impact

School districts could face additional costs for the board of managers if the commissioner decides
to extend the board's authority.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
LBB Staff: UP, JBi
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